
2025 Depot Lot Project 
Informational Meeting 

Tuesday  - 6/25 4pm to 6pm 

 

Want to know more about the exciting 2025 Depot Lot Project? Stop by the Historic Train Depot  
located on Walnut and Wetmore Street and visit our information stations . 

City Staff and Consultants will be there to answer questions and  
Provide information.  

 
This project has been made possible by two grants 

 
State of Michigan—MEDC Public Gathering Space Initiative (PGSI)—$2,000,000 

Rep Elissa Slotkin—Community Project Funding (CPF)— $750,000   

 
 
 


